
 

 

7th June 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 5 Transition Visit to Chorlton High 

Monday 20th June 

 
 
We have been invited to attend a taster morning at Chorlton High School on Monday 20th June.  
We will be leaving school at 9:30am and will return in time for lunch. 
 
Please ensure your child is wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.  School jumpers or 
polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 
jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip 
will be provided. 
 
We need parent helpers! If you are able to accompany us on the visit please let your child’s 
teacher know. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Gomez, Mr Salisbury, Ms Wilson 
 
Year 5 Teachers 


